
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 6:59 AM 

To: Bob Asher; Jerald Whitlock 

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Katie Parker 

Subject: Re: Archaeological Check 

Bob, 

The north/south lease road and associated pipeline ROW appears to have arch clearance extending roughly 210' 
to the east of the lease road. With that it looks to be clear for going ahead and removing the contaminants. If any 
questions, please get back to me as Duncan is out until after the new year. 

Thanks, 

On Tue, Dec 17, 2013 at 4:46 PM, Bob Asher <BobA@yatespetroleum.com> wrote: 

Jim, 

Yates had a minor release (3 B/O and 10 B/PW) from the Creek AL Federal #12 flow line, north of the 
pumping unit (east side of the lease road). I would like to request an archaeological check for the following 
GPS coordinates. 

N32.72482 

N103.93022 

The release area is approximately 15' x 30' and extends approximately 40' to the east of the lease road. I 
will have a contractor get a one call made and wait for BLM clearance before soils are excavated. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 

NM Environmental Regulatory Supervisor 

Yates Petroleum Corporation 



105 S. 4 t h Street 

Artesia, N M 88210 
i 

575-748-4217 (Office) 

575-365-4021 (Cell): 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 

Confidentiality Warning: This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

James A. Amos '• 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office: (575) 234-5^09 
Fax: (575)234-5927 ^ 
Cell: (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 
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